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Students advised to stay indoors after campus
unrest in Kyrgyzstan: Bangladesh
United News of Bangladesh . Chattogram   18 May, 2024, 21:00

The Embassy of Bangladesh in Uzbekistan, concurrently accredited to the Kyrgyz Republic, has said that the situation

in Kyrgyzstan is under control of the law enforcement agencies, as per information released by the relevant state

authorities.

However, the Bangladeshi students have been advised to stay indoors for the moment and get in touch with the

Embassy for any issues in this regard at the following 24x7 emergency number: +998930009780.
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The Embassy of Bangladesh in Uzbekistan  is in communication with Bangladeshi students, currently studying in

Kyrgyz Republic, regarding the recent incident of mob violences in Bishkek, said the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in

Dhaka on Saturday night.

The Embassy is also in touch with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Kyrgyz Republic on this matter.


